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 10th May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Uniform Donations and School Shop  

 

With the end of term approaching, we would like to ask for your support in an 

initiative we have just started.  

 

As you will be aware, the cost of school uniform is continually rising, and replacing 

lost, old, or outgrown school clothing can be a considerable financial burden to 

many families. We are therefore inviting our Year 6 pupils to donate their old school 

uniform and for other parents to donate outgrown uniform.  

 

If you would like to donate any part of the school uniform, it must be washed and 

in good condition.  

 

Please drop any donations to the school office.  

 

The uniform items we have already received will be in the school reception from 

Monday 5th June until the end of term, please come and take a look or email the 

school office with your requests (item, sizes etc) and we will see what is available 

and get it ready for you to collect.  

 

These pre-loved uniforms are free of charge. Thank you for your kindness and 

generosity. 

 
Your sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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